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Tuesday 20th February 2024 

World Book day - Story Stones 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This year World Book Day falls on Thursday 7th March.  
 
We would like all children to come to school on this day in their pyjamas, as they will be enjoying a ‘bedtime 
story’ with their buddy classes.   
 
As part of our World Book celebrations we will also be holding a school wide competition for the best ‘Story 
Stone’.  
Your child will bring home with them this Friday a pebble, which we would love them to decorate as a book 
character from any book they would like. They should bring their entry in to their teachers on World Book Day. 
There will be a prize for the winner from each key stage.   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Throughout the next few weeks there will be lots of exciting visits and activities for our children across the 
school to celebrate World Book Day – keep an eye on our social media to see what we have been doing and for 
the winners of our ‘Story Stones’ which we will judge following World Book Day.  
 
Just a reminder that our annual Scholastic bookfair is visiting this week and your children will all receive their £1 
World Book Day voucher, which they can spend here should you wish.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Mel Bowman 

Deputy Headteacher  

 


